Connecticut Chapter of the

Academy of Certified Hazardous Materials Managers
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Board of Directors Meeting - FINAL
Friday August 25, 2006 (Teleconference)

Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 8:00 am.  In attendance were: BoD members Elsa Payne, Paul Simonetta, Nick Zackeo, and Rose Coggeshall,,.  Absent were: Gene Metti, Winston Brown, and Matt Twerdy.  

Agenda Items

1. Meetings attendance:   Elsa Payne reported that recent seminars and meetings had meager attendance.  She is reluctant to schedule any others for the rest of the year except for the upcoming Dinner meeting.  Rose Coggeshall suggested we try to schedule joint events with other organizations.  We’ve tried this a couple of times with similar results.  Paul Simonetta restated a proposal he made a year ago, suggesting reducing the number of general membership meetings/seminars and hold Board meetings on a more frequent basis.  Members are always  welcome to the Board meetings.  After discussion, approval was obtained for proposing a  Bylaws change  to have two general membership meetings per year  (spring and fall)
2. Election:  Elsa Payne appointed the entire Board of Directors to be on the Nominating Committee.  A call for nominations went out with the August Newsletter. Nominations are due by the end of September, at which time the Nominating Committee will review the nominations for eligibility and prepare a ballot.  The ballot will be conducted by email.  The Secretary will validate the ballots and provide the results.  The new officers will  be  introduced at the Annual Dinner Meeting.

3. Annual Dinner Meeting;  The date was set for the Annual Dinner Meeting  for November 8, 2006.  It will be held at the Yankee Silversmith in Wallingford.  Rose will order speaker and raffle gifts.  Attendees who bring a toy   for holiday collection will receive an extra raffle ticket.  Elsa Payne will work on scheduling the speakers.  Attorney Lukingbeal was very interesting and would be welcome to address us again.

4. Website:   Bylaws have been signed off and are ready for posting. Other documents ready for posting will be sent directly to the webmaster.

5. Trustee Appointment:  Rose Coggeshall was appointed and accepted the appointment as Trustee of the CTACHMM.   Her duties will be to keep official, legal records in a safe place.  Authorization for renting a safe deposit box was given.  A list of documents will be prepared for further discussion.

6. Bylaws:  The document has been finalized.  Elsa will scan and send to Stu Manley who is preparing the Chapter Incorporation paperwork.  The document will be posted on the website also.

The meeting was adjourned at ~10:30 am

Submitted by:
Elsa Payne, CHMM



President, CTACHMM
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